FOR INFORMATION ONLY
LEGAL NOTICE

Meeting Cancellation


The Planning Board of the Borough of Fanwood has canceled the 
May 21, 2025 Agenda meeting previously scheduled for 7:00 PM.  

Matters may be carried to the next regularly scheduled meeting of the Planning Board, to be held on May 28, 2025 at 7:00 PM, conducted in person in Council Chambers at the rear of the building at 75 N. Martine Avenue, Fanwood, NJ 07023.
Pat Hoynes

Planning Board Secretary

